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Thomas Hayden

From: Thomas Hayden
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 10:17 AM
To: 'regulatoryaffairs@nuscalepower.com'
Cc: 'Griffith, Thomas'; 'Osborn, Jim'; 'Terwilliger, Stephanie'; 'Scanlon, Shane'; 

'Sfowler@nuscalepower.com'; Michael Dudek; Bruce Bavol; Stacy Joseph; Getachew Tesfaye
Subject: Completeness determination for NuScale Topical Report TR-0516-49416, “Non-Loss-of-Coolant 

Accident Analysis Methodology,” Revision 4
Attachments: Form 898 - Topical Report Completeness Determination - NON-LOCA (3).pdf

Attached please find the completed NRC Form 898 for the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff 
Licensing Topical Report (LTR) Completeness Determination for NuScale Topical Report TR-0516-49416, 
“Non-Loss-of-Coolant Accident Analysis Methodology,” Revision 4. The LTR was submitted by letter dated 
January 5, 2023 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System [ADAMS] Accession Nos. 
ML23005A306 [proprietary] and ML23005A305 [nonproprietary]). The NRC staff has reviewed the submitted 
information and found that it does not provide sufficient technical information to enable the NRC staff to 
complete a detailed technical review.  
 
The NRC staff requests that NuScale address the Requests for Supplemental Information (RSIs) identified in 
the NRC letter dated March 17, 2023 (ML23058A160) by September 15, 2023. Following receipt of the 
identified supplemental information, the NRC staff will establish 1) a detailed review schedule, which may be 
longer or shorter than the generic review schedule, and 2) a projected level of effort to complete the detailed 
technical review. If the information requested by the NRC staff is not received by the above date, the 
application will not be docketed for review. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 301-415-8013. 
 
Tommy Hayden 
Project Manager 
U.S. NRC/NRR/DNRL/NRLB 
: thomas.hayden@nrc.gov 
: 301‐415‐2956 |: 410‐474‐9456 
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